
	

	

	
	

The	Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	Town	Office	

March	4,	2020	
	

Present:	Jonathan	Siegel,	John	Schmeltzer,	Deborah	Carroll,	Karen	Horn.	
	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:40	pm.	John	made	a	motion	to	adopt	the	
minutes	of	February	19.		Deb	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	unanimously	
approved.			
	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	the	budget	item	for	the	planning	commission	of	
$2165.	That	amount	is	not	expected	to	be	spent	for	Planning	Commission	items.		It	is	
the	match	amount	for	the	Local	Hazard	Mitigation	Plan,	however	the	Planning	
Commission	met	the	match	obligation	with	in-kind	hours.	
	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	the	potential	for	investigating	community	
septic	in	the	village.	That	item	is	added	to	the	list	of	work	items	for	2020:	
	

zoning	regulations	generally,		
meeting	with	the	development	review	board	and	recreation	committee,	
updating	the	forestry	management	plan	for	the	town	forest	behind	the	school	
investigating	potential	for	wastewater	capacity	in	the	village.	

	
John	made	a	motion	to	adjourn.	Deb	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	passed	
unanimously.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
	
Karen	Horn	
March	9,	2020	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


